
 
PRODUCTS RECALL 

 
 

If you bought the following ​: SNOWBOARD BINDINGS, between the 1st of September 2019 and the 6th 
of January 2020​, you are concerned by the recall. 

 
 

We ask you to stop using these 3 models above  
 

We identified few cases of broken bindings which could cause falling hasard. Our users safety is                
our first priority and this is the reason why we ask you to bring back these bindings.  
 
Therefore, we ask you to return your bindings in your Decathlon store, for a replacement or refund.  
 
Should you need further details, please, call our customer relation center call our customer relation 
center at 1-844-533-332, monday to friday from 10 am to 9 pm and, saturday and sunday from 10 am 
to 6 pm or by email at ​onlineservice@decathlon.ca​.  You can also consult our webpage on our 
website at ​https://pages.decathlon.ca/product-recalls​.  
 
We do apologize for the inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding.  
 

 
 
 
 

Display until the 22th of July 2020 
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